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8 February 2018 Senior secondary Number: 010/18 

 

2017 Year 12 Outcomes and school reports 

Purpose 
To inform schools that an updated learner report has been posted to the secure QCAA website 
for downloading. This information will be used when the 2017 Outcomes report is published on 
Sunday 18 February 2018. 

Background 
In November and December 2017 principals were:  

• provided with draft information in school-specific reports available from the secure QCAA 
website  

• asked to compare the information on the report with their own data and advise QCAA of any 
inaccuracies.  

The QCAA has since published updated versions of school learner reports for each school. 

What you need to do 
Please check this data and report any final amendments by Monday 12 February. We will 
endeavour to include all changes in the Outcomes report published on 18 February at our 
Statistics webpage. Any changes not able to be actioned will be included in subsequent updates 
to the published report. 

Finding out more 
For help accessing the secure QCAA website, please email QCAA’s Help Desk at 
helpdesk@qcaa.qld.edu.au or phone (07) 3864 0278.  

For data queries, please email QCAA’s SEP Business Process Unit at sep@qcaa.qld.edu.au. 

 

Claude Jones 
Director, Assessment and Reporting Division 

 
Memo 
Queensland Curriculum and Assessment Authority 
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